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February 20, 2014

Herman |. Kalfen, Esq.

1 Embarcadero Center, Suite 500
San Francisco, CA 94111
Kalfenlawoffice@earlink.net

Robert C. Goodman, Esq.
Rodgers Joseph O’Donnell
311 California Street

San Francisco, CA 94104
Rgoodman@rjo.com

Charles Ice :

Hazardous Materials Specialist

San Mateo County Groundwater Protection Program
2000 Alameda de las Pulgas, Suite 100

San Mateo, CA 94403

cice@smcgov.org

CONSIDERATION OF PROPOSED ORDER DIRECTING REOPENING OF UNDERGROUND
STORAGE TANK (UST) CASE AND FURTHER CORRECTIVE ACTION AT FORMER
CHEVRON SERVICE STATION LOCATED AT 2009 SOUTH EL CAMINO REAL, SAN
MATEO, CALIFORNIA, CASE NO. 9-7863

Enclosed is copy of the proposed order in the above-entitled matter. The State Water
Resources Control Board (State Water Board) will consider adoption of the proposed order at a
public meeting Tuesday April 1, 2014 commencing at 9:00 am in the Coastal Hearing Room,
second floor of the Cal/EPA Building, 1001 | Street, Sacramento, California. You will separately
receive an agenda for this meeting.

Written comments on the proposed order, and any other materials to be presented at the
meeting, including power point and other visual displays must be received by 12:00 noon
Friday, March 28, 2014. Written comments should be addressed to:

Jeanine Townsend
Clerk to the Board
State Water Resources Control Board
1001 | Street, 24th Floor
Sacramento, CA 95814

Feuicia Marcus, cHair | THOMAS HOWARD, EXECUTIVE DIREGTOR

1001 | Street, Sacramento, CA 95814 | Mailing Address: P.O. Box 100, Sacramento, Ca 95812-0100 | www.waterboards.ca.gov
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Comment letters may be submitted electronically to the Clerk to the Board via e-mail at
commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov or by fax at (916) 341-5620. Please indicate in the
subject line: “Comment Letter — Petition of Zief Foundation, Proposed Order April 1 Board
Meeting”

Couriers delivering hard copies of comment letters must check in with lobby security personnel,
who can contact Jeanine Townsend at (916) 341-5600.

Please direct questions about this letter to Nathan Jacobsen, Office of Chief Counsel, at (916)
341-5181 or nathan.jacobsen@waterboards.ca.qgov.

Sincerely,

Michael A.M. Lauffer
Chief Counsel

Enclosure

Cc [US Mail and email]:

Brandon Wilken

Conestoga Rovers & Associates
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A
Emeryville, CA 94608
bwilken@craworld.com

Larry Patterson

City of San Mateo

Department of Public Works Director
330 West 20" Avenue

San Mateo, CA 94403
Patterson@cityofsanmateo.org




